
TOWN OF CHILMARK, MASSACHUSETTS 

To: The Chilmark Board of Selectmen 
From: Planning Board 
Date: November 5, 2015 
Re: Board Vacancy 

Honorable Selectmen: 

401 MIDDLE ROAD 
POST OFFICE BOX 119 
CHILMARK, MA 02535 

508.645.2107 
508.645.2110 FAX 

The Planning Board regrets to report that it received a letter of resignation from Daniel 
Greenbaum on October 19, 2015. Dan's term expires on April 27, 2016. 

The Board is willing to attend a future joint meeting of the Board of Selectmen and the 
Planning Board to elect/appoint an interim member. 

Re~~ 

J e ifer L. Christy 
aministrative Asst. 

Planning Board 
Rich Osnoss, Chairman 
John Eisner 
Sam Hart 
Joan Malkin 
Mitchell Posin 
Janet Weidner 


